
COMMUNITY MEMO: YEAR 11 MARCH MOCK EXAMS
20TH FEBRUARY 2025

Year 11 students will be undertaking their second Mock Examinations starting on 3rd 
March. Your child is very aware of these, and their Teachers have been working 
tirelessly to prepare them for these. These important exams will further inform the 
groups, level of paper and overall progress in readiness for summer and indeed their 
future post 16 pathways. Please help up further promote preparation by following the 
guidance below.

• Refer to the Mock exam timetable on the next page.
• Support your child in attending the Period 6 revision that is offered every day.
• Ensure your child has their own personal revision timetable at home in which you 

can discuss with them.
• Aid your child in further preparing for these exams by referring to the Study 

Guide document which has been referred to throughout this year.

We wish all year 11 the very best for these important pre-examinations.
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https://newsomeacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Study-Support-Pack-22-23.pdf
https://newsomeacademy.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/12/Study-Support-Pack-22-23.pdf
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